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gun dealers should be licensed and inspected just as much, if not more, than my 

hairstylist or nail technician. this is a common sense measure that can help protect 

gun owners and non-gun owners alike. please know this kind of measure has the 

implicit support of most oregonians - you may not hear from them because most 

people wrongfully assume that gun dealers are already licensed. let’s remedy this 

and bring the laws in alignment with other licensed professionals in oregon. thank 

you.  


